
ATTENTION  

 

All customers with an  

805 Area Code must dial  

+1 + Area Code + Telephone Number  

For ALL calls beginning June 2, 2018. 
*Example to call Casa de Flores you must dial 1–805- 772-7372 * 

 

To ensure a continuing supply of telephone numbers, 
the new 820 area code will be added to the area 

served by the area code 805. This process is known 
as an area code overlay. The overlay will require all 
calls to be completed using a new dialing procedure. 
Your telephone number including current area code 
will not change. If you have any questions regarding 
information provided in this notice please access the 

following websites for more information at 
www.cpuc.ca.gov/805areacode/. 


